
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
PGI/GSI/GHR 
 
8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Photography department are organising a trip to Filey for our Y10 Photography 
students. All students currently studying GCSE Photography will be expected to attend 
to produce a body of work which will contribute significantly towards their final GCSE 
grades.  
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 19th October 2023, and we ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £11, which includes the coach travel to Filey. We will be departing from 
Sir Thomas Wharton Academy at 9.00am and we will return to the academy at 
approximately 3.45pm. 
 
During the day, students will be visiting areas within Filey. Athough they are not 
required to wear Academy uniform, please ensure that they wear sensible walking 
shoes. They must bring a fully charged camera or phone with enough space to take 
at least 300 photographs. 
 
Students may wish to bring money to buy lunch, or they may want to bring a 
packed lunch. Packed lunches will be provided for those students on free school 
meals  
 
Please complete the consent form on this link - 
https://forms.office.com/e/Z4C4JC7c19 . If you are unable to complete this form 
electronically, please see Mr. Gidney or Mr. Singh for a paper copy. Once the 
places have been allocated, we will make this trip available for payment on your 
ParentPay account. 
 
Please note that any significant drop in attendance and punctuality, increase in 
negative behaviour points or a single serious behaviour incident between now and 
the date of this trip could result in your child losing their place without the return of 
any monies paid.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr P. Gidney 
Teacher of Art 

https://forms.office.com/e/Z4C4JC7c19

